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{z Ashington & Coquet Dance Showcase
This was held on Tuesday evening at Ashington High School and was open to all the schools in our partnership.
{? We took a group of 19 children from Year 5 and 6 to the event and performed along with the other schools. We
performed four dances over the evening and they were all brilliant. There has been a lot of work gone into the
{z rehearsals in PE lessons, in Dance Club and during breaktimes too. It certainly paid off! If you get a chance, please
visit our website where there are links to three of the dances. Well done to everyone who took part and to Mrs
u Wallace and Mr Veitch for the practice sessions.
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Ugandan choir
{} We were treated to a visit from Abaana on Thursday afternoon. Abaana, meaning ‘children’ is a UK based charity

helping those children in poverty in Africa. The children, whose ages ranged from 7-13, are touring throughout
{z the UK for two months. They performed energetic dances and sang. We even had some of our children dancing

with them and Mr Walker, Mr Veitch and Miss Robertson gave it a go! Many thanks to Mike Willis for organising
{t this. If you would like to catch them before they leave for Newcastle tomorrow, they are performing at the New

Life Centre on Dacre Street in Morpeth tonight. Leaflets were given out earlier in the week. Admission is free.
{zThey are well worth a watch! Photographs and videos of the afternoon will be posted on our website soon.

{:z Miss Robertson
Today is Miss Robertson’s last day with us as Mrs Sligo is returning to Year 3 after Easter. We would like to thank
Miss Robertson for all of her hard work since September and wish her the very best, wherever her new venture
takes her.

Abaana choir Dance Showcase
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{:z We would like to thank everyone for their support this term, especially since half term, when we had our
{:z successful Ofsted inspection. We hope you all have a restful and enjoyable holiday time.

{:z School opens again for the Summer Term on Monday 24™ April.
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